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 This summer is rushing past.  There have been many services and Church Family 

activities for which we are grateful.  God has a plan for all of us and as we continue to travel 

through this unique time in history, we honestly feel that staying in contact with one another is 

going to be one of the greatest healing mechanisms available to all of us.  You are a valued 

member of our community, if this were not the case we would not be sending you this 

newsletter.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 August has been filled with many wonderful events one of our favorites has been the 

Baptism of Lylie-Anne Lemieux. We are please to introduce her to those of you who were 

unable to attend this service.  Children’s Time shared the story of the reasons for baptism with 

Lylie-Ann’s brothers Wyatt and Ryker. It seems like only yesterday that the boys were baptized.  

Pastor Cindy was delighted that Lylie-Ann allowed her to walk around the sanctuary and 

introduce our newest member to her Church Family.  

 Every Sunday brings a new message and, in some cases, these special moments of joy.  

Please plan to be with us for each Worship, come join us as we share time with Almighty God; 

Father, Son, and Holy Spirit.  

 

    May God Continue to Richly Bless You 

       Your Pastors, Russ and Cindy 

. 

Dear Church Family and Friends, 

  Thank you for your thoughtful cards and well wishes on the occasion of 

Pastor Russ’ birthday.  You are a blessing to us.  We continue to be honored to be 

allowed the privilege of ministering to you.   

     God bless you Every One, <>< 

      Pastors Cindy and Russ  
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